
 

 

 

YOUR PRESENCE IS REQUESTED AT THE NEXT 

 

ADVERTISED REGULARLY CALLED AND PREVIOUSLY ANNOUNCED MEETING 

OF THE  

 

 

FOOTHILLS 

DISTRICT BOARD OF HEALTH 

 
January 10, 2023 

 

Dinner at 6:15 

 

Regular Business Session to Convene at 6:30 p.m. 

 

Rutherford County Health Department 

221 Callahan Koon Rd 

Spindale, NC 28160 
 

Please call Jennifer Jarrett at 828-287-6212 or to let her know if you 

will or will not be in attendance.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


